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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

K. P. BASKIN TELEPHONE 
MANAGER, NUCLEAR ENGINEERING (213) 572.1401 

ANO LICENSING May 23, 1980 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Projects Branch #5 
Division of Project Management 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Dockets No. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 
Guard Training and Qualification Plan 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2 and 3 

By letter dated August 23, 1979, we submitted the subject Plan 
as required by 10 CFR 73.55(b)(4). Your letter dated April 25, 1980 
requested that we respond within 30 days to the comments described in the 
enclosure to your letter.  

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that an additional 
90 days is required to respond to your comments. The additional time is 
required to establish, in coordination with our medical department, the 
physical exercise program to be used to demonstrate the physical abilities 
of our security personnel. Accordingly, it is expected that our responses 
to your April 25, 1980 letter can be submitted by September 1, 1980.  

If you have any questions, or desire further information concerning 
our plans discussed above, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

O-7 

sooeoro0390


